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In reply, refer to: P-2785

February 11,2014

Mr. Lee Mueller
Boyce Hydro Power, LLC
4132 S.Rainbow Blvd. ¹247
Las Vegas, Nevada 89103

Ret Exhibit F Drawings
Sanford Hydroelectric Project —FERC No. 2785

Dear Mr. Mueller:

We have received a copy of the Exhibit F drawings dated January 28, 2014 for the
proposed future turbine work at your Sanford Hydroelectric Project (P-2785). We have
no comments on the exhibit F drawings. You should confum that there are no stability
issues with the powerhouse during the various stages of construction. Any reservoir
lowering to accommodate the replacement of the generator and turbine should be
coordinated with FERC and the local resource agencies prior to the start of construction.

Please contact Peter Chapman, P.E. at (312) 596-4446 or me at (312) 596-4437 if
you have questions concerning this letter.

ohn A. ZygaJ, P.E
Regional Engineer

CC:
Mr. Frank Christie, P.E.,General Manager
Boyce Hydro Power, LLC
P.O. Box 15
Edenville, MI 48620
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